MONTGOMERY-PRINCE GEORGES CHAPTER

HISTORY AT A GLANCE

SIXTEENTH YEAR-July 1, 1983 to June 30, 1984

OFFICERS, DIRECTORS AND COMMITTEE CHAIRPERSONS:

President Sanders P. Gerson, OPM
Vice President Jerome S. Persh, DOT
Secretary Brenda M. Lambert, HUD
Treasurer Joseph Giannantonio, HUD
Directors: Research Pamela Callen, OPM
Chapter Recognition John T. Dysland, SI
Meetings Merritt L. Johnson, CPSC
Awards Melvin Waxham, AAA
Workshops Paul J. McKeowan, GSA
Publicity Frederick A. Hedman, HUD
Programs Gary L. Glickman, HASKINS & SELLS
Education Kathryn M. Fry, NIH
Editorial Paul W. Bognaski, HUD
Membership Jack D. Zickafoose, SI
Nominations Donald E. Kirkendall, HUD
MEMBERSHIP: May 1, 1983 - 482 Members

April 30, 1984 - 459 Members

CHAPTER AWARDS: Ralph Flaherty Chapter Service:

Donald E. Kirkendall, HUD
Distinguished Leadership:

David J. Gribble
Achievement of the Year:

Col. Lloyd A. Emerson
Director of the Year:

Merritt L. Johnson, CPSC

MEETING LOCATION: Silver Spring Holiday Inn

GENERAL: Educational offerings included: Revisions in OMB
Circular A-76; Reform - 88; and, Generalized Audit Software. The
annual holiday dinner theatre event was at the Burn Brae Dinner
Theatre where we saw the production of "Annie."



PROGRAMS:

Bill Crowell, Deputy Secretary for Financial
Systems, Department of the Treasury

James M. Pierce, National Federation of Federal
Employees

Janet Colson, Special Assistant to the President,
The President's Private Sector Survey on
Cost Control

Fred J. Newton, Assistant Director, Policy and
Plans, Defense Contract Audit Agency

Ronald J. Points, Director of Federal Accounting,
Office of General Services, Price
Waterhouse

James S. Dwight, Jr., Deloitte Haskins & Sells

Beverly Anderson, Director of Occupational
Health Services, Psychiatric Institute
of Washington

Susumu Uyeda, National President, AGA



